
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, October 8, 1968

THOUGHT FOE THE DAY
"Han's extremity is God's opportunity. The darkest part of the night is that 
which precedes the dawning of the day. When we are quite empty, the Lord will 
fill us." — Salt Cellars.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS
The Radio Club will hold an election of officers in the Wednesday meeting, 
October 9, at 4:00 in room E-l.

SNACK SHACK HOURS
The Snack Shack will be open during the following times: Monday through Friday 
from 7:4-5 a.m. to 2:45 p.m. and 8:30-10:30 p.m. (No grill orders after 10:00.) 
It will be open Saturdays from 8:30-10:30 p.m.

COLLEGE & CAREER RETREAT
Pre-registration forms for the College & Career Retreat at Singing Hills, 
October 11-13, are available at the main desk in the Administration Building. 
This event is sponsored by the Northwest District C. A. Department.

FLU SHOTS
Flu shots will be available Wednesday, October 9, and Friday, October 11, in 
the Infirmary from 2-4 p.m. at the cost 500. If you want to be shot, sign up 
in the Administration Building, main desk.

TUITION DISCOUNTS
Applications for tuition discounts for the fall quarter should be turned in tc 
the Business Office by October 15, accompanied by parents annual letter. Also, 
Freshmen Scholarships must be renewed each year.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY
Rev. Jay, Pastor at Snohomish Assembly of God, will be on campus October 13, 
from 11:00 to 2:00 to interview students interested in working in his church.
He is interested in a team of two girls, or a married couple, or a single man. 
Sign for an interview time with the President's secretary.

ATTENTION, YOUNG REPUBLICANS!
All members of the Young Republicans are asked to attend a special meeting at 
7:30 in the Library tomorrow. We:will be taking care.of seme urgent business.

FROM THE BOOKSTORE
The "Here's How to Succeed with Your Money" books have arrived...only 25 copies 
came! Hurry and get yours! Also the CHRISTIAN EDUCATION books are here.
Be Prepared! Umbrellas are on sale in the Bookstore. Please note the new 
hours. We will be open from 8:00-3:30 daily.

ATTENTION SENIORS!
The CHURCH MANAGEMENT magazine offers you a FREE introductory subscription to 
their professional journal to help in your years at Seminary. See the poster 
on the bulletin board in the SUB for further information about this worthwhile 
offer.

SCHOOL NEWSPAPER
All those interested in organizing and working on a school newspaper, meet 
promptly at 6:45 p.m. Thursday, October 10 in the SUB. If you are unable to 
be there, please contact Douglas Shaw, room 314, or Vern Peterson, room 209 •

GYM HOURS
The Gym will be open for recreation during the following times: Monday through 
Wednesday, 3:30-5:30; Thursday, 7:00-9:00, and Friday, 2:30-5:30.

OFF CAMPUS STUDENTS
Prayer cells and Bible sharing groups are being arranged to help you in your 
spiritual growth at Northwest. A list has been placed on the bulletin board 
in the SUB. When signing up, give the time that is best for you.


